BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Weekly Parent Bulletin

Friday 17 May 2024
Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. For your information, below are some of
the great celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week as well as important
information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

2

Paul Hannaford talks on drug awareness 15.5.24 Year 9 MVP Training 13.4.24

International Day of Families 15.5.24 National Numeracy Day 15.5.24

All Years e Access to Campus before and after the school day - a reminder that students should
NOT be picked up or dropped off on campus before, or at the end of, the school day.
Also, please can all drivers be mindful of students who are trying to cross the road
outside campus.

e Campus Transport for 2024/25 - Reminder that the deadline for seat reservations is
Saturday 18th May. Details have been shared by email. If your child used campus
transport this academic year, places are NOT automatically transferred, you do still

need to email transport@brookvalegroby.com and confirm your chosen payment
plan.
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All Years e Lost Property Items - click here for the new items in our lost property.

continued
( ) ® Culture Day - Please click here for the letter that has been previously shared

regarding our whole school Culture day which will be on Tuesday 21st May. Please
note that if Year 11 students are sitting an exam they must wear uniform.

e Uniform Purchases 2024/25 - please click here for Uniform Direct’s prices and click
here for their “Be prepared” Guidelines. Reception has a stock of KS3 and KS4 ties
which can be ordered via Arbor > School Shop. We have a quantity of pre-loved
uniforms too that we hope to make available one evening in early July (items will be
subject to availability).

Year 7 ® Progress Evening Thursday 6th June 2024- A letter was shared this week regarding
Year 7 Progress Evening. Please click here for the letter. Within the letter are details
on how to book appointments and how to access the system on the day.

Year 8 o English Textbook (“A Christmas Carol”) to be used in Year 9 - click here for the letter
with details of how you can take advantage of the substantially discounted price for
this book, available in the Arbor School Shop until 20/05/24.

Year 9 e English Textbook (“Animal Farm” and “Macbeth”) to be used in Year 10 - click here
for_the letter with details of how you can take advantage of the substantially
discounted prices for these books, available in the Arbor School Shop until 20/05/24.
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